
Diane Sarkies - FW: ECRL 

  
  
  
  
Attention : Director Infrastructure Projects. 
  
  
  
Jacqueline Warren 
33A Beecroft Rd. 
Beecroft. 
SS1-5414 
  
I object to the proposed ECRL as it would greatly inconvenience me and my family and friends. To actually 
consider that changing trains twice from a station as close to the city as Beecroft is not right.  
I believe there is a way to ensure our service continues as it is now. Any change to our service would be short 
sighted and absurd.  
  
Barry O’Farrell wants to be the Premier that restores infrastructure to the state at any cost, including selling off 
our utilities. 
  
This is what happens when you vote for a person who keeps his policies to himself before the election. 
  
Jackie Warren. 
  
  
  

From:    "Jackie Warren" <Jackie.Warren@bupacare.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    15/11/2012 11:39 AM
Subject:   FW: ECRL
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